
 
TRAFFIC AND TRANSPORT NO. 15/113 
 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 14 (2)  
 

Temporary Restrictions 
High Street, Hampton Hill 

 
(Reference 15/113) 

 
1. The Council of the London Borough of Richmond upon Thames HEREBY GIVES 

NOTICE that to facilitate essential sewer repair works, they will suspend a loading 
bay and waiting restrictions in High Street, Hampton Hill. 

  
2. Whilst the works take place, to allow for site storage,  

 
(a) the loading bay sited on High Street, Hampton Hill, on its  north-western  

side, from a point 1 metre south-west of a point opposite the common 
boundary of Nos 157 and 159 High Street south-westwards for a distance 
of 13 metres shall be suspended; 

(b) the waiting restrictions on High Street, Hampton Hill from its junction with 
Taylor Close, extending south-westwards to a point 1 metre south-west of 
a point opposite the common boundary of Nos 157 and 159 High Street 
shall be suspended. 

 
3. The provisions of this notice will come into force on 26 June 2015.  Further details of 

the dates of the restrictions are contained in Paragraph 5. 
 
4. Nothing in this Notice will apply to: 

(a) any vehicle being used in connection with the execution of the said works; 
or 

(b) anything done with the permission or at the direction of a police officer in 
uniform or a traffic warden. 

 
5. The temporary restrictions will be introduced by a notice given under Section 14(2) 

of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended. The notice will come into 
effect  on Friday 26 June 2015 and remain in force until 30 June 2015, that is, for a 
period of 5 days, or until the works are completed, whichever is the sooner.  The 
works are anticipated to be in progress for 3 days only. 

 
6. The restriction will apply only during such time and to such extent as indicated by 

prescribed traffic signs. 
 

 
Andrew Darvill 
Assistant Director, Traffic and Transport 
Civic Centre, 44 York Street 
Twickenham TW1 3BZ. 
 
Dated 26 June 2015 


